
DeSoto Fire District #2 

Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes 

January 9, 2024 

 

Donnie Fisher called the regular monthly meeting to order at 6:30pm on Tuesday, 

January 9, 2024.  Present, in addition to the Chairman were Chad Burford, Terri Burford John 

Linsley & Timmy McInnis. 

Corrections made to the December minutes were voted and agreed upon.  Said 

corrections were as follows:  In old business the verbiage was changed to say “January budget 

for 2024 was looked over and the public hearing concerning the budget was set for January 9, 

2024 @ 6:30pm”  Additions/Deletions to the agenda included removing to approve 2024 budget 

and rescheduling approval for the February 13th board meeting. 

Old business discussed was that the department website is still under construction, not 

ready to be published.  “Sr Firefighter position” was discussed.   Requirements and pay for the 

new position will be discussed later.  GPS:  Timmy is trying to get cost for GPS for old radios.  

Desoto Sherriff Dept GPS are on laptops, not on radios.  Discussion has been tabled until further 

information has been gathered. 

January financial statements were presented to which Chad made a motion to approve 

and John seconded, all were in favor.   

Timmy McInnis submitted the January chief report that showed a total of 28 calls for 

assistance in December.   

Meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm  


